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PH I LI PPIN E STATISTICS AUTHORITY

Reference No. 2+PROFGD-02-1 1 7

02 February 2024

PUBLIC ADVISORY

The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) reminds the public to be cautious
regarding a viral social media post showing a front-facing photo of a
registered person's PhillD that was manipulated using a photo filter
application.
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Screenshot of the viral post circulating on social media

PSA Complex, East Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines 1'101
Telephone: (632) 8938-5267
www.psa.gov.phiAffil;ffi
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Maypag wa nalang ka niabot. Mura kog
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' Reference No. 24-PRO-FGD-02-'117
SubJect: Public Advisoft or, the Viral Post Circulating on Social Media featuring a Manipulated Front-Facing
Photo of a PhillD
Dale: 02 Febtuary 2024

The PSA reminds the public to remain vigilant, verify sources of
information, and be aware of misleading content that undermines
the credibility of the Philippine ldentification System.

Further, the PSA strongly advises the public to arroiO sharing their
PhillD and ePhillD online to protect their personal information.

CLA]RE DENNIS S. MAPA, PhD
Undersecretary
NationalStatistician and Civil Registrar General
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